
To: Lions District 35-O  

  

From: First District Governor: John Hanna 

RE: District O Golf Tournament     

We are organizing a District Golf Tournament for this Lion year. The proceeds 
will be for District 35-O Disaster Relief.  

The Tournament will be held October 4, 2025, at HARBOR HILLS 

COUNTRY CLUB at Lady Lake, Florida.  

There will be a shotgun start at 8:00AM.    

Shotgun start: a simultaneous start of a tournament where all players 
begin their round at the same time, but on different holes, rather than 
sequentially from the first tee.  

I am asking your club to sponsor this event by adding the sponsorship to your 
budget funding for this year. 

Sponsorships are as follows: 

 $100 sponsorship:  12”x18” poster with your club’s name on a tee box 

 $200 sponsorship:  18” X24” poster on a green  

 $500 sponsorship:   A dedicated green 

 $1000 sponsorship: A dedicated tee 

The money donated will go to the District 35-O Foundation, earmarked for 
Disaster Relief. 

Thank you in advance for your support in this project. 

First Vice District Governor  

John Hanna 



 


